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Bulletin

TWO PUBLIC EVENTS AROUND THE TAN TRACK

Athletics Victoria XCR’22 Tan Relay Championships
This Saturday, 17 September 2022:

Course setup to begin from 5:30am. All packed up and full reopening
of track to be completed by 12:00pm. They expect roughly 1000
participants plus spectators/family/friends
The event will set up on Pillars of Wisdom & Kings Domain Lawn 9
and run around the Tan Track which will still be open to the general
public. A Permit condition is that noise will be kept to a minimum.

Olivia's Walk for Wellness
Sunday 9 October 2022,

To support the Olivia Newton-John Cancer Centre, the event will set
up at Alexandra Gardens (Engineers Lawn) from 8 am-12.30 pm with
full re-opening by 5.30 pm. They expect approx. 6500-
spectators/family/friends.
It will be an un-timed walk around the Tan Track. Some course
entertainment will occur along The Tan Track from 9:15am

https://walkforwellness.com.au
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